From: Jennifer Christensen <JChristensen@pascosheriff.org>

To: VolusiaExposed.Com <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Subject: Re: Public Record Request
Date: Fri, 10 May 2019 18:42:29 +0000 (05/10/2019 02:42:29 PM)

VolusiaExposed.Com:

Please be advised, pursuant to F.S. 119.071 (2)(k), the requested documents are confidential and
exempt from s. 119.07 (1) and s. 24(a), Art. I of the State Constitution. Additionally, your statement
below indicates the photograph of the document provided in your email is a "snap shot of an internal
affairs complaint filed by one of your deputies (employees)." Per F.S. 119.10 (2)(a), any person who
willfully and knowingly violates any of the provisions of Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, commits a
misdemeanor of the first degree, punishable as provided in F.S. 775.082 or 775.083. As such, please
immediately identify the individual from whom you obtained the photograph of the internal affairs
complaint, as this is a criminal violation. Your are hereby on notice that failure to provide this
information may subject you to criminal penalties for obstruction of a law enforcement investigation.

Respectfully,

Jennifer Christensen, Inspector
Pasco Sheriff's Office
Professional Standards Unit
8700 Citizens Drive

New Port Richey, FL 34654
727-815-7117 Office
727-815-7118 Fax

From: VolusiaExposed.Com <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 11:41:25 AM

To: Christopher Nocco

Cc: Jennifer Christensen

Subject: Public Record Request


mailto:Jennifer%20Christensen%20%3CJChristensen@pascosheriff.org%3E
mailto:%22VolusiaExposed.Com%22%20%3Cvolusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com%3E

Sheriff Chris Nocco
Jennifer Christensen

Sheriff / Jennifer:

Our publication, VolusiaExposed.Com is following up on a lead - in

which police corruption has been alleged.

Please see the attached picture file.

This picture file has been alleged to be a snap shot of a internal
affairs complaint filed by one of your deputies (employees).

Please accept this email as a public record request, as per F.S.
Chapter 119 for a copy of the complete complaint.

Please advise us in advance of any costs that are associated with this
public record request, and use our below listed email as our point of
contact.
Regards,

VolusiaExposed.Com

volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com



